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Illinois Power
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27tt Street
Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 12, 1979, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified
in our letter dated December 15, 1978. As a result of a telephone
conversation with Mr. R. S. Unks of your staff by Messrs. D. W. Hayes
and T. E. Vandel of this office on January 29, 1979, we understand
that you plan to supplement your response regarding: (1) corrective
action you plan to take to avoid further noncompliance, and (2)
the results of your evaluation of the adequacy of the cable tray
and fitting discussed in Section III, Paragraph 1 of our Report No.
50-461/78-06.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, j
!(ne

b) '

~

/ R. F. Heishman, Chief

Reactor C3nstruction and,.
Engineering Support Branch
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